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FALCON NEWS
P R I N C I P A L ,  C L A Y T O N  C O B B
A S S I S T A N T  P R I N C I P A L ,  K A T H E R I N E  S U C K L E  

I T ' S  A  GREAT  T IME  TO  BE  A  FA LCON !

Upcoming Events!
 

10/3 5:30PM 6th & 8th Lady Falcons @
Home vs First Baptist

10/4  3:05-4:15PM Loyola Tutoring
6PM Blessing of Pets @ UVH
8th Grade Jets vs Cedar Creek

10/5 Spirit Shirt Day w/ Uniform Bottoms
7-7:40AM Early Shopping for Book Fair
3:05-4PM Running Club
3:05-6PM Late Shopping for Book Fair

10/6 3:05-4:15 Loyola Tutoring
7PM 7th Grade Confirmation Meeting in
the Family Life Center

10/7 Feast of Our Lady of the Rosary
8:15AM School Mass
Followed by Christian Witness Awards
Followed by School Rosary 

10/8 FALCON FEST! 5PM-8PM

www.sjsfalcons.org                                                                                                                                              318-865-3585

Dear St. Joseph Families,
Today was an important day at St. Joseph Catholic
School as our students had the opportunity to pray
in Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament and pray the
Rosary. Our students were prayerful, attentive, and
well-behaved. Prayer is one of the most essential
elements of life in a Catholic school. Plain and
simple, we are called to teach our children to live in
a deep, loving, and personal relationship with
Christ. 
The school exists to partner with efforts of the
parents. If this was the first time, your child prayed
the rosary, partner with these efforts and do so at
home. Join us for our annual rosary on Friday after
the school Mass. We welcome each and every
parent to join us for this. Additionally, Adoration of
the Blessed Sacrament is when we enter the
church to do just that. It is prayer before our Lord
Jesus Christ, present to us in the Eucharist. Parents
are always welcome to utilize the Adoration chapel,
pray before Mass, or attend every single Mass of
the school year. 
I know that it seems that there have been many
requests or reminders for such. I cannot think of
anything that you do for your child other than be
with them in prayer and worship. Many times, we
take off to leave town for a ballgame and now the
woods. We even take off to go with our kids to the
Jubilee Zoo to hang out with dirty goats. Take the
opportunity to pray with your children and support
our school in the most important way. I hope to
see you this Friday!. And don't forget about our
other activities this week! St. Joseph, pray for us.  
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EARLY MORNING CHECKOUT:
 WED, OCTOBER 5,  7AM-7:40AM (STUDENTS MUST BE

ACCOMPANIED BY AN ADULT)





LATE NIGHT CHECKOUT:
 WED, OCTOBER 5, 3:05PM - 6:00PM (STUDENTS MUST BE

ACCOMPANIED BY AN ADULT) 






LIBRARY CLASS CHECKOUT: 
PARENTS MAY  ACCOMPANY THEIR CHILD DURING LIBRARY TIME.

HOMEROOM TEACHERS WILL SEND TIMES TO  PARENTS!

OCTOBER 3-7


